
 

NORTHEAST ALBERTA TRACK & FIELD CLUB 
4606 – 46 Ave 

St Paul, AB 
T0A 3A3 

 
 
RE: Application to collect and assist with the rodeo supper / August 30, 2013 

 
 

Dear County of St. Paul 
 
The Northeast Alberta Track & Field Club (NEAT) was founded in 1988 and is headquartered in St. 
Paul. The club consists primarily of members from the town of St. Paul and the surrounding county 
area. Our club has 3 volunteer coaches and boasts athletes of all ages that compete year-round at 
regional, provincial, national and even at international meets.  
 
Our club would like to be considered to be selected as one of the groups for assisting with the rodeo 
supper fundraiser on August 30, 2013.  
 
Please visit our website to learn more about our non-profit organization: neatclub.ca. 
 
Your support in our club would be greatly appreciated.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Tom Starosielski 

Contact: 

Tom D. Starosielski 

star@mcsnet.ca 

Phone: (780) 26-2289          

 


